
 

 

Gateside Weekly News 

Values Award Winners Wk 1- RESPECT 

P1/2 Theia   P3/4 Archie    P5/6/7 Rosalyn 

News 

The children have had a fantastic start to the term and have settled in well to their new classes. 

This term, we’re placing a strong focus on manners, and we’re celebrating positive behaviour 

daily with house tokens and class rewards. The Manners Box will replace our Kindness Box 

too. We hope you begin to notice the difference at home, as we work together to promote 

kindness and respect in all areas of school life.   

 

House Captains have been elected!  

Bigholm - C Rosalyn VC Oakley     Cuff - C Cody  VC Poppy    Spiers – C Lola  VC Julia 

 

Reminders 

* We are continuing to promote healthy snacks during playtime and would like to thank 

you for your ongoing support. Once our Rights Respecting representatives have been 

elected, they will be creating a list of healthy snack ideas to share with everyone. Stay 

tuned! 

* Please share Wider Achievements using the QR code for session 25-26. 

* Feedback about our Community Garden would be greatly appreciated for Eco Flag 

application.  Please scan code.    

Important Dates - Calendar for the year will be out soon! 

3/9/25  P4-7 Badminton Taster session 

9/9/25 Music Input for P5-7 (Sonappa 6 week block) 

10/9/25 School Open Evening (date & timings TBC) 

12/9/25 Roald Dahl Day (wear yellow) 

15/9/25   P6/7 Arran Residential 

13/9/25 Gateside Flower Show    2pm - 4.30pm 

28/11/25 Flu Immunisations from 1pm 


